Late Thursday afternoon, April 16, 2020, DPI Private School Choice notified St. Mary’s Springs
Academy of the following information:

Wisconsin Act 185, signed by Governor Evers on April 15, 2020, changes a deadline related to
student applications for the WI Parental Choice Program (WPCP), for the 2020-21 school year:

WPCP Application Period Deadline - The deadline for a private school participating in
the WPCP to accept WPCP applications and receive supporting documentation was
changed from April 16, 2020 to May 14, 2020.

If you have been considering applying for a School Choice voucher next school year, there is
still time to apply.

For additional parental information and/or to apply for School Choice, click the following link:
https://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice-programs/student-applications

Due to this change in the deadline for applications, DPI Private School Choice will notify
parents whether or not they receive a voucher after June 4, 2020.

If you have any questions about School Choice or applying for a voucher, please contact
Carol Ellestad, School Choice Designee, by email cellestad@smsacademy.org

Thank you to all families that provided their required documentation on time to comply with the
original deadline of April 16, 2020.
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